CHEPONTUC FOOTNOTES WILL "GO GREEN" - or at least GREENER by 2020!

Did you know that more than one-third of our Chapter's yearly budget goes to the production and mailing
of our newsletter, Chepontuc Footnotes, to our members? Nearly 1,400 copies are produced and mailed
every two months.

Following discussions at many of the Chapter Executive Committee meetings we wish, as a Chapter, to be-
come a little more environmentally conscious, leave a few more trees standing and make the money spent
on the production and mailing of the newsletter available to support the activities we appreciate, like hik-

ing, paddling, trail maintenance and the many conservation efforts that are being undertaken by ADK.

The last printed issue and general mailing of Chepontuc Footnotes will be the Nov. 2019 — Jan. 2020 issue.
If you wish to continue to receive a printed copy, please complete the form at the bottom of this notice
and return it by November 1, 2019.

Otherwise, the default e-distribution will be to the e-mail address you supplied ADK when you joined or
renewed your membership. If that e-mail address is obsolete or missing and you are not receiving e-mails
from either our Chapter or ADK, please provide your current e-mail address to: membership@adk-gfs.org.

Please know that as long as you inform us that you wish to continue to receive Chepontuc Footnotes via
the postal service, you will continue to do so.

| wish to continue to receive a printed copy of Chepontuc Footnotes.

Your name:

Address:

Your telephone number and e-mail address in case we need to contact you:

Phone:

Email:

Return to: Membership
Glens Falls/Saratoga Chapter ADK
P.O. Box 2314
Glens Falls, New York 12801



